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Tuesday 17th March 2020


[bookmark: _GoBack]Coronavirus- Latest Update -Information

Dear Parents/Guardians,

All gatherings of children over 50 pupils will not happen in school from today.

Therefore all class assemblies, some workshops, trips and events will be postponed for now. 

Whole household isolation for 14 days has now been recommended if anyone in the home has a continuous cough or fever.

Please phone the school if your child is absent because they are unwell and keep up to date with government guidance of what to do if this is the case. For more information visit:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance

We are making sure that our website is as up to date as possible with all relevant support materials.  Please check this daily. 

We would like to thank you for your continued support.

The school will remain open unless we are advised to close by the Government, the DFE, or Public Health England.


Yours faithfully,

Caroline Crosdale
Headteacher

Brentside Primary Academy
Kennedy Road, Hanwell, W7 1JL
Tel: 020 88132580     Email: brentsidepri@gmail.com      Website: www.brentsideprimaryacademy.co.uk
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